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July 26, 2012 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Power Committee Members 

 

FROM: Charlie Black, Power Planning Division Director 

 

SUBJECT: Overall Progress Report on Mid-Term Assessment 

 

Work continues to move forward on the Mid-Term Assessment for the Council’s Sixth Power 

Plan. At the Power Committee meeting on August 7, I will provide a brief status report on 

various components of this effort. Stakeholder involvement and opportunities for public 

comment will also be discussed. Finally, the schedule for completing the Mid-Term Assessment 

will be reviewed. 

 

 

 


